
Denise, I am writing you as a concerned citizen on the proposed 
Burlington charter changes. 
I was born and raised in Burlington and it bothers me immensely 
to see what Burlington is becoming. This State is the safest in the 
nation for a reason. Even with all the drug problems and its influx 
of people from out of State, it is still the safest State in the nation. 
We don’t need any additional gun laws. We just need to enforce 
the laws that are on the books. 
By allowing Burlington to change its laws will affect every law 
abiding citizen in the State. The laws were made for the State not 
for cities and towns that want to change them  to suit themselves. 
It really galls me that we have so many people that have moved 
here and they run for office and try to change the laws here that 
has worked for so long. Enough is Enough.  
I hope that these charter changes are shut down for the good of 
all. Sincerely, Raoul Beaulieu (North Hero)     
 


